
From: jagoda koteska [m

Sent: Monday, 22 November 2010 2:17 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: No to English Test for NURSES 

 
 

  

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
  
I am writing to support all Nurses who have recently graduated and who have done their hard work 
balancing family life, work and study. 
They should not be punished by making them to sit an English test AFTER they have completed their 
course.   
  
If required, English test should be done BEFORE someone commences a study. 
  
  
Regards  
  

JAGODA  Koteska 
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